Greetings HITSP Use Case Committee Members,

I would like to thank each of you for your commitment and contributions during the development of the Biosurveillance, Consumer Empowerment and Electronic Health Record Use Cases. We have received very positive feedback from the ONC Project officer that our Use Case submissions were very well received and determined to be of very high quality. Through your efforts we have accomplished a great deal in a very short period of time. This process has proven to be very challenging and dynamic, and your ability to adapt to these changes and contribute to developing a quality result is greatly appreciated.
Now that the Healthcare Information Technology Standards Panel (HITSP) has been officially convened, the HITSP Charter will govern our work moving forward. The next phase of the HITSP Standards Harmonization work will begin with the creation of Technical Committees, under the guidance of HITSP, to support the tasks outlined in the ONCHIT1 Statement of Work as follows: 
· Identify, analyze and resolve gaps and duplications within the standards 

      industry, with proposed resolution strategies and timelines.

· Select, test, and evaluate recommended standards to meet the relevant 

use cases.

· Prototype, test, and evaluate implementation guidelines for standards, including applicability criteria and adherence tests.

In order to support these tasks, the following Technical Committees will be formed: 

HITSP Technical Committee-Biosurveillance

HITSP Technical Committee-Consumer Empowerment 

HITSP Technical Committee-Electronic Health Record
We welcome and encourage your participation in these new committees. Please review the attached Call for Participation and the Agenda for the Feb. 21-23 HITSP Technical Committees meeting. If you are interested in participating in any of the Technical Committees, please contact Jessica Kant at jkant@himss.org by February 17. 
For more information please contact Kimberly Ingram Manager of Standards Harmonization at kingram@himss.org or 312-915-9513.

